
Freckleton Charitable Trust Limited

The trust invites applications for financial assistance 
from people and organisations working for the benefit 
of Freckleton residents.

The Trust receives income on it's investments and aims to distribute
this via grants for the benefit of the people of Freckleton, especially 
where this can promote community spirit. 

Preference will be given to applications which benefit-

1. Youth (group or individual)
2. Village Hall
3. Other village organisations

Individual/ group applications should demonstrate the need for 
support and show how any grant money would be used.  Applicants
should also be prepared to show documentary evidence that 
spending was consistent with the purposes declared.

The intention is for our grants to support one off rather than 
recurring expenditure.

Applications to arrive not later than 15th September 2023 can be 
made in writing and addressed to-

David Fare (Company Secretary)
Longroots
Lower Lane
Freckleton
PR4 1HH 

or attached (in any suitable format) to an email and sent to:

charitabletrustlimited@freckleton.org


